
 
 
To our valued community 

 

 

Star of the Sea School is holding a fundraising gala to provide improved facilities for our students - 

and we need your help! 

Our school has been a cornerstone of the Henley Beach community for over 100 years, and our 

Parents and Friends school committee work tirelessly every year to ensure the next generation has 

everything they need to prosper. 

This year we are hosting our 2023 Gala as our major fundraiser, and we are seeking donations of 

goods or services from local community businesses like yours that we can auction off on the night.  

All donors will have the option of product and promotional item placement at the event itself, and 

donated items will be displayed electronically via our online auction app Galabid. This app also 

directly links your business’s URL and logo which will be seen by our entire school community. 

Additionally, we will highlight the support of your business to over 1000 people via our newsletter or 

Facebook page. 

Please contact Emma Marsden on emma.marsden@bendigoadelaide.com.au or 

info@star.catholic.edu.au  

The Star of the Sea School is dedicated to providing a high-quality education and fostering a sense of 

community amongst our students, staff, and families. On behalf of the school, I’d like to thank you 

for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Damian Weeks       Emma Marsden 

Principal        P&F President 
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